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Dear Current 5th Grade Parents/Guardians, 

You are cordially invited to join us for an informational 6th grade Parent 
Orientation at the Robert Frost Middle School on Wednesday, June 5th @ 7pm. 

Guidance Counselors and administration will be in attendance. We will also be 
offering school tours at the end of the orientation. 

This Orientation is specifically guided toward parents, and we request that children 
not attend. Students will receive their own orientations before school begins in the 
fall. 

We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to our Robert Frost Family! 

Sincerely, 

Eliana K. Levey, Ed. D. 
Principal 
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